Helping Hands of Roseville

NEWSLETTER



Est 2012

June 2021

The Helping Hands Food Pantry of Roseville exists to improve quality of life for Warren County residents by providing assistance to families in need and by developing programs to strengthen families and individuals. Proud Member Agency



Roseville's Food Pantry can continue its mission of feeding hungry people because the community continues to support the organization.

Helping Hands thanks the following individuals who shared in May 2021:

David Mahoney Mary Ann Shrader







We were so sad to have to say goodbye to Mark Huston - volunteer extraordinaire!!

Mark has been volunteering since February 14, 2019. He worked a pantry shift at least once a week, as well as helped with unloading deliveries on a regular basis. He's headed to the University of Nebraska pharmacy school. We all wish you the very best, Mark!

A special thank you to Amy and Cheryl for the yummy treats and drinks.

Numbers for May 102 Families, representing 291 individuals, including 89 children. Give Jan S a call to sign up for June's volunteer schedule or to ask about becoming a volunteer.





1/2 Way Freezing for Food

Another successful event! It was definitely hot out there, but lots of folks came out to be on the line or donate. Barb even got to be interviewed by former student, Kelsey Crain.

Thank you to everyone who participated, Sunny 97.7 WMOI and WRAM and Save-a-Lot!

REMINDERS:

- *Helping Hands has a FACEBOOK page: search "Helping Hands Food Pantry"
- *Helping Hands has a FACEBOOK page: search "Helping Hands Food Pantry"
- *Our website is

helpinghandsofroseville.org

The Pantry is open MONDAYS 9-Noon and THURSDAYS 3-6 p.m.



2020.2021 Board of Directors

President: Grace McCrery Vice-President: Cyndy Hunter Secretary: Janet Steiner Treasurer: Amy Corman

To sign up for or discontinue receiving the Helping Hands monthly newsletter, please contact us at HelpingHands. Roseville@gmail.com